
 

 

 

Date: 01ST May, 2024                          Ref: WIML/BSE/GENERAL DISCLOSURE/MAY-2024 

 
To, 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 
 

BSE Scrip Code: 538970  
Script ID: WARDINMOBI 
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, read with Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-
1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023, we do hereby disclose that the unfortunate fire incident has 
occurred in the premises which is being leased/Sub-leased to Wardwizard Solutions India Private 
Limited, promoter of our company and Clean EV Technologies Private Limited, which are suppliers and 
Vendors of the Wardwizard Innovations and Mobility Limited (“the Company”). The situation got 
controlled immediately with the support of the city fire brigade department, Vadodara, Gujarat resulting 
in no human injuries or casualties reported. In the prima facie situation, the reason for the fire appears 
to be the short circuit in the building’s electric fittings. The incident took place Yesterday, April 30, 2024. 
 
As per our preliminary assessment, the Incident of fire does not directly relate to the Company and thus 
does not have any material bearing on the overall operations/performance of our Company.  
 

Kindly take the above information on your record.  
 
Thanking you, 
For WARDWIZARD INNOVATIONS & MOBILITY LIMITED, 
 
 
 
YATIN SANJAY GUPTE   
CHAIRMAN AND MANAGING DIRECTOR  
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